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Bob Neville

Subject: FW: The Beeches 

 
 

From: Tim Screen <Tim.Screen@Cherwell‐DC.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 October 2019 17:19 
To: Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell‐dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: The Beeches  
 
Hi Bob 
 
As indicated under the previous application I am concerned about the viability of western and southern 
boundary structural vegetation in this scheme. The over shadowing of gardens from hedges and trees will 
encourage residents of plots 5,6,7 and 8 to reduce the height of this vegetation/removal of trees, resulting 
in increased visual impact from the PRoW to the west. 
 
The recorded photographic views should comply with LI guidance. The medium and distant views phots 
should be digitally stitched together panoramas, taken with a 50 mm lens, and printed as A3 allow the 
observer the consider them at a distance of 30 cm from eye to the photograph to gain an idea of the actual 
scale of the site within the landscape. 
 
Regards 
 
Tim 
 

Tim Screen CMLI 
Landscape Architect 
 
Cherwell District Council 
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